PARKWOOD MENNONITE HOME INC.
BOARD MEETING - RESOLUTION
March 3rd, 2021
	Present:
(electronically)
	Marion Good (Chair)
Jennifer Krotz (Secretary)

Ed Nowak (Treasurer)

Bob Shantz (Vice-Chair)
	Ken Frey

Ruth Konrad

Nancy Mann 
Fred Schiedel

John Shantz

	Absent:

	
	

	Staff:
	Elaine Shantz
	Erna Koning (minutes)


	A.
	CONTEXT OF THE MEETING
	

	
	As per email: 

At our Board meeting we had extensive fundraising committee discussion. One part of the recommendation approved by the Board was to invite Bob Shantz and Marion Good to be the Co-chairs of the fundraising committee.  The conversation continued after the Board meeting, as we continue to fine tune Board responsibilities and Committee participation of Board members.  

After significant discussion, Marion has agreed she is willing to be considered for Board Chair for one more year 2021/22 and Ed Nowak is willing to be considered for Vice Chair 2021/22.  Ed would then be willing to be considered for Board Chair 2022/23 and beyond.  

With Marion agreeing to stay on as Board Chair for one more year, Ed has very graciously agreed to take on the role as Co-chair of Fundraising with Bob.   Bob is in agreement with this direction. 

I am bringing a recommendation to you today as follows:  Bob Shantz and Ed Nowak take on the role of Co-chair fundraising committee.  

I would ask for a Motion; a Second for the Motion; and via this email; approval or opposed.   

If there are any questions, let us know.  I look forward to hear from you.  


	Elaine Shantz

	
	Recommendation 
Resolution for Ed Nowak and Bob Shantz to act as Co-Chairs for the Fundraising Committee. 

It is further acknowledged that Marion Good will participate as a member on the fundraising committee, in her role as Board Chair. 

Made by: John Shantz
Seconded by: Nancy Mann

	Carried 


